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FLORIDA’S COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENTS  
PROVIDE ESSENTIAL HEALTH SERVICES  
DURING RECOVERY EFFORTS 
 

Contact:  
Communications Office  
NewsMedia@flhealth.gov 
850-245-4111 

Tallahassee, Fla.— The Florida Department of Health continues to respond to the health needs 
of residents affected by Hurricane Michael. County health departments in the affected areas are 
open and providing services. Services are free to those counties covered in the Governor’s 
Executive Order. 

Services include issuing birth and death certificates, AIDS Drug Assistance Program, Women 
Infants and Children (WIC), private well water testing and immunizations. Immunization services 
includes flu, hepatitis A and tetanus shots. Hepatitis A is needed for persons who come in 
contact with flood waters. Tetanus vaccinations are needed for persons who were cut by debris 
after the storm. 

Florida’s residents are encouraged to get their flu vaccine before the height of the upcoming flu 
season. The flu vaccine is recommended for everyone six months and older, including pregnant 
women. It can take up to two weeks after vaccination for your body to develop protection 
against the flu. The CDC recommends getting your flu vaccine every year as the first and most 
important step in protecting against influenza and its potentially serious complications. There 
are many different flu vaccine options this season, which include high dose and adjuvanted 
vaccine for adults aged 65 years and older. Getting vaccinated if you are healthy helps to 
protect our most vulnerable populations.  

To learn which specific services are provided in your local area, contact your local county health 
department or use the Department’s flu shot locator to schedule your flu vaccine. 

About the Florida Department of Health 

The department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works to 
protect, promote and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, county 
and community efforts. 

Follow us on Twitter at @HealthyFla and on Facebook. For more information about the Florida 
Department of Health please visit www.FloridaHealth.gov. 
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